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Extended School
Care

Reminder
If your child is signed up for the
annual rate for extended school

care, the bill is divided into
monthly payments. It is an

ANNUAL rate, not a monthly
rate.  Because of this, you

cannot skip a monthly payment
in the event you did not use ESC

that month.
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Coming upComing up
March 14th

Field Day
&

Early Release Day
(K5 to 8th)

March 17th to 21st
Spring Break 

March 5th
Ash Wednesday

Starts this Wednesday
See page 3 for more details
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